Michael Furtaw

From: LaRue, Sam <Sam.LaRue@anadarko.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2016 9:08 AM

To: ‘Gintautas - DNR, Peter’; 'tswain@weldgov.com'; 'Roy Rudisill’; ‘'Tom Parko’

Cc: Hamlin, Phil; Schwarz, Paul; Rowley, Taylor [Arcadis US, Inc.]; Schneider, Paul; Dinkel,

Mike; Mickelson, Erik; Chase, Charles; Avant, Paul; Justin Solomon; Andy Verbonitz;

Michael Furtaw
Subject: Spill Notification - Fields-62N65W 8SESW

Good Morning,

We had a State Reportable Release due to volume of impacts removed at the location listed below. Historical impacts
were encountered while deconstructing the tank battery due to well plug and abandonment. Remediation efforts have
been initiated. Further information will be provided in a forthcoming Form 19 Initial Release Report. Please, let me know
if you have any questions. Thank you,

Fields-62N65W 8SESW
Location ID: 327640
SESW-8-2N-65W

Sam LaRue | Sr. HSE Representative
Anadarko Petroleum Corporation | 501 N. Division Blvd. | Platteville, CO 80651
Direct: 970-515-1238
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